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8/12/2015 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to ask for your help and support in dealing with a problem that has grown over the last 

couple of months.  

 

PARKING!!! 

 

The vast majority of our parents park carefully and sensibly when they are dropping off or picking up 

their children. Unfortunately, there have been a number of instances over the Autumn term where 

parking by some of our parents has caused problems/accidents. 

 

We have been contacted by local police officers about parents parking in the bus layby on the dual 

carriageway. There is a significant problem for the buses if the layby is taken up by parked cars. This has 

resulted in two ‘near misses’ that we are aware of. The police are to monitor this situation. 

 

Secondly, the school car park, outside the main entrance, is not for parents to drop off or pick up 

children. There is a visitor car park, next to the nursery, that should be used. Parents are speeding into the 

car park to drop off when they are running late and we have had two staff cars damaged since September, 

by reversing vehicles in this small space.  

 

Please help us to keep everyone at Mill Hill Primary School safe by being careful and considerate when 

you park/drive around school.     

 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mr D Marshall 

 


